
 
 
 

July 6, 2020 

To: All Prospective Contractors 

RE: “Tree Removal for the Camp Fire”, DRR19067”  

Addendum No. 6 
To the Invitation for 

Bid 

CalRecycle is issuing Addendum 6 that includes a revised IFB dated July 6, 2020 due to the 
significant number of changes. The IFB has been revised with corrections where text additions are 
displayed in bold and underlined and text deletions are displayed in strikethrough text (i.e., strike). 
This IFB will replace the previous IFB in its entirety. 

 

All other terms, conditions, and requirements of this Invitation for Bid will remain the same. 
 

If you have any questions relating to this solicitation process, please contact me by e-mail at 
contracts@calrecycle.ca.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

{Original signed by} 
 
 

Luke Wainscott 
Contract Analyst 
Administrative Services Branch 
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